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Barry Bowman, 02:34 PM 12114/01 -0800, Re: strains 

X-Sender: bowman@darwin.ucsc.edu 
Date: Fri, 14 Dec 2001 14:34:27 -0800 
To: FGSC <fgsc@fgsc.net> 
From: Barry Bowman <bowman@biology.ucsc.edu> 
Subject: Re: strains 

The numbers on the tubes are correct, A-2,a and A-3, A 

>Hi Barry, 
> 
>In processing the strains, I noticed that two have different numbers on the 
>tube 
>than are written in the letter you sent. 
> 
>The two are bfr-89-A-2,A and bfr-89-A-3,a 
> 
>On the tubes they are labelled 
>bfr-89-A-2,a and bfr-89-A-3,A 
> 
>We will test this, but for now, I wanted to check with you. 
> 
>The strains and their new FGSC numbers are as follows 
> 
>your# FGSC# 
> 
>hex-1 (KT73) 
>bfr-21 -E-1,A 
>bfr-21-E-2,a 
>bfr-33-A-1 ,A 
>bfr-33-A-9,a 
>bfr-65-A-7 ,A 
>bfr-65-A-1 O,a 
>bfr-89-A-2 ,A(?) 
>bfr-89-A-3,a(?) 
> 

8612 
8613 
8614 
8615 
8616 
8617 
8618 
8619 
8620 

>Best wishes for a happy holiday season, 
> 
>kevin 
> 
> 
>Kevin McCluskey, PhD 
>Curator FGSC 
>Research Assistant Professor 
>Department of Microbiology 
>University of Kansas Medical Center 

~ >Kansas City, KS 66160 
> 
>913-588-7044 
>FAX 913-588-7295 
>fgsc@fgsc.net 
> 

Printed for Kevin McCluskey <kmcclusk@kumc.edu> 
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